
AOS Claim ID: 2078 
TOS Job #: 2183 

 

 
 
 
 
MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

 
HON. KIM REYNOLDS 
     GOVERNOR 
 
HON. PAUL D. PATE 
     SECRETARY OF STATE 
 
HON. ROB SAND  
     AUDITOR OF STATE 
 
HON. MICHAEL L. FITZGERALD 
     TREASURER OF STATE 
 
HON. MICHAEL L. NAIG 
     SECRETARY OF AGRICULTURE 

 
 
 
January 3, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Luke Donahe 
Office of the Treasurer 
LOCAL 
 
RE:  Resolution for Funds  
 
Dear Mr. Donahe: 
 
 The Executive Council, in a meeting held on this date, approved the Department of Public 
Safety’s requesting a supplemental emergency allocation in the amount of $3,266.00. This brings 
the total allocation to $9,842.00. On March 10, 2021 and March 29, 2021, high winds caused 
damage to the Cedar Rapids tower cable. Request was to cover repair costs. 
 

This represents full and final payment and this allocation will be closed.   
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Victoria Newton 
Executive Secretary 

 
cc:  Captain Richard Pierce, Bureau Chief, Department of Public Safety 
 Linda Leto, Department of Management  
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